
Thetford Cemetery Commission Cemetery Visit 
April 9, 2022 1pm – 4 pm 

 
The Cemetery Commission, Sam Eaton, Rich Landry and Ruth MacKinnon visited seven 
Town maintained cemeteries to review conditions. Things faired well over the winter. 
There was discussion of removal of dead trees, brush cutting along the edges of some of 
the cemeteries, stone cleaning and general maintenance. Plans were made to install the 
wood fencing around the Kinney cemetery in the next few weeks. 
 

Topics for future discussion: By-laws and green burial 


